

West Palm Beach, Florida.

August 5th, 1921.

Dear friend Jaudon:-

Just a word to say that it is impossible for me to get to Miami until after I get myself straightened out here. I have been busy here since my return from N. Y. and will be tied up for the coming week.

I was very sorry not to have met your Mr. Collier while in New York and am going to try to get a line on him when I go North again.

The condition of the money situation in N. Y. at the present time is a tight one. I do believe however that there will be a change for the better about the first of September.

The moneyed interests are all waiting to see the outcome of the Cuban situation, and seem to favor the investment of cash in the sugar business in case there are any good things going begging in Cuba.

I will leave here for the interior of the Glades on Monday morning and do not know just when I will be back to West Palm Beach, but if I hear anything definite from N. Y. on my return I will let you know at once. I am still in touch with people who have not dropped the Florida idea, and if anything comes out of the proposition you will hear from me at once. As I say, the time is not ripe in N. Y. to put anything of money deal through. With very best regards to you and Mrs. Jaudon,
I am,

Yours very truly,

